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October 8, 2020 
 
Price Increase: Covered Aluminum  
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
 
Southwire Company, and the wire and cable industry, continue to be impacted by cost 
pressures and price increases in multiple areas including raw materials, metals, packaging 
and freight. Southwire makes every effort to control the cost of our products and services, 
but for these reasons, Southwire will issue a price increase to take effect close of business 
October 15th, 2020 for our customers.  
 
This price increase will affect 600V Covered Aluminum Products and will be applied to all 
quotes after October 15th, 2020. The updated CA price sheets represent an increase to our 
list prices at an average of 5%.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your local Southwire Company Sales 
Representative.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of Southwire. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
 
Brett Kenerly 
SOUTHWIRE COMPANY  
Director, Utility Product Management 
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